
We hope you enjoy our Cat Cocktail Party which we are holding  
to raise funds for the charity International Cat Care. 

Find out more
International Cat Care would love to keep in touch with you, sharing their latest findings on cat 
health, welfare and behaviour, as well as keeping you updated on their current campaigns. If you 
would like to hear more form International Cat Care, please fill in your details below and you will 
receive the charity’s free monthly newsletter and other occasional emails about its campaigns. If 
it is not for you, you can unsubscribe any time and your details will not be shared with any third 
parties.

GUEST SIGN IN SHEET
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I am happy to receive more information from iCatCare as detailed above

Name:	

Email address: 
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I am happy to receive more information from iCatCare as detailed above

Name:	

Email address: 
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I am happy to receive more information from iCatCare as detailed above

Name:	
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I am happy to receive more information from iCatCare as detailed above

Please return to: International Cat Care, Place Farm, Tisbury, Wiltshire, SP3 6LW, UK   
Or by email to: jo@icatcare.org


